
All second graders and their

families are invited to attend

2ndGradeReaders Theater!

Thursday, December 12, 2024

5:30 – 6:45 p.m.

at Piñon Hills Elementary School

in the Multi-purpose Room.

Join us for an evening of fun that includes

apron making, your child serving you a popcorn snack

and…
a Readers Theater by our talented 2nd graders.


